
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/1/2013 12:18:30 PM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Returning Your Call 

Hi Gurbux -

Got your voicemail. (I was at the Commission.) 

Just tried to call but the system would not let me leave a message. 

Would love to talk with you - just not about GHG allowances © 

Seriously, call me. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0268104 

mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov

